
Parents,

All children that enroll in Peppermint 

Junction preschool programs must 

have up to date shot records on the 

first day of class. This is a state 

requirement. So, please bring your 

child’s shot records when you enroll 

and we will make a copy of them for 

your child’s file. No child can start at 

PJ without his or her shot records on 

file. 

Thanks so much,

PJ Staff
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